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Highway Superintendent Report: 09/21/2021 * Larry White 
 
We have completed our work on the seasonal section of Blanchard Hill Road. 
 
We are now mowing roadsides for the 2nd time and have the south side nearly 
done. 
 
We have sent the tractor to Cazenovia Equipment for electrical repair. 
 
We have been grading gravel roads. 
 
We have cut brush on the Hatch Road.  
 
We have trucked in a gravel stockpile before the pits close to have on hand for 
spring.  
 
We have helped Hermon, Edwards & Pierrepont with trucking. 
 
We have installed 4 pipe crossings on the Blackmer Road and 1 driveway pipe 
on the Given Road. 
 
We have been patching on all our roads. 
 
We have taken the new truck to Champlain for its first service.  
 
We are now screening sand and should be completed next week.  
 
This has been a busy and productive month and I thank the men for a job well 
done. 
 
 
 

 


